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Everyone should have the option to purchase unpasteurized milk. As adults, we can 

read about the benefits and risks and make informed decisions to do what is best for 

ourselves and our children.  

On another note, unpasteurized milk has been proven to have more health benefits 

than pasteurized milk, and in today’s world there is a growing demand for nutrient-

dense foods, including unpasteurized milk.  

Removing barriers for farmers to be able to sell their products directly is a big step 

forward for both farmers and consumers.  


